
   

  
 

 
You love music? You're in medicine? 

 

European Medical Students’ Orchestra and Choir 
(EMSOC) in the University of Rijeka, Croatia 

 
July 26th till August 6th 2012 

 

 
In summer 2012, University of Rijeka and the City of Rijeka will be 

hosting this year’s annual meeting of the European Medical Students’ 

Orchestra and Choir (EMSOC) for medical students and young doctors from all 

across Europe. For nearly two decades EMSOC has given students and young 

doctors the opportunity to enjoy an unique musical, cultural and social 

experience. We would like to invite students of medicine and similar medical 

professions who actively sing and/or play an instrument to spend an exciting 

time with European fellow students by participating in the orchestra or choir. 

The program for the course includes intensive rehearsals under the direction of 

ambitious and dynamic conductors, trips to the surrounding area of Rijeka as 

well as numerous social, cultural and academic activities. The course will 

culminate with two concert performances on the island of Rab and in the City 

of Rijeka.   

You can find more information about the event and the application 

process on our web page: www.emsocinfo.org, or contact us via e-mail: 

emsoc2012@gmail.com 

 

Application Deadline: March 15th 2012 
 
 
See you in Rijeka! 
 
Best regards,  
EMSOC 2012 organization committee 

 

SVEUČILIŠTE U RIJECI - MEDICINSKI FAKULTET 
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